
12/11/17 
Dear Friend of the Bronx Science Community, 

The planning of The Bronx High School of Science Parents’ Association 2018 Annual Spring 
Auction is underway! This year our live auction will be held on Thursday night May 17, 2018 
at Rodeph Sholom, 7 West 83rd Street, New York, NY.  More than 250 attendees will enjoy 
cocktails and dinner, and participate in a silent and live auction. In addition, we will host an 
online auction leading up to the Gala. This year, our goal is to raise at least $100,000 that will 
be used to fund everything from technology in our classrooms and materials in our labs to 
expenses for extra-curricular activities and uniforms for team sports. 

The Bronx High School of Science ranks among the top high schools in the country 
with a total of 8 Nobel Laureates, more than any other high school in the nation! 
Additionally, Bronx Science is among the top five schools in the country to produce the most 
Regeneron Science Talent Search (previously known as Intel and Westinghouse Science 
Talent Search before that) semifinalists and finalists. And we do all of this while continuing to 
serve a population that is almost 50% low income. Your support will help to keep our school 
at the pinnacle of secondary education. 

We hope you will join us in our mission. If you would like to donate, please complete  
the attached donor form and mail it to the address listed, or donate online at https://
bronxhs.ejoinme.org/auction2018. We will proudly acknowledge your company in our 
promotional materials as well as on our website, which is viewed by more than 3,000 
families in the 5 boroughs. If you have any questions, feel free to contact us at 
auctiondonations@bxsciencepa.org. Donations are due in by Thursday, May 3, 2018. 

Thank you for your support of Bronx Science! 
Dawn Tolan-Schmall, Auction Chair 

The Parents’ Association of the Bronx High School of Science is recognized by the Internal Revenue 
Service as a not-for-profit association under code section  501(c)(3). Tax ID 13-6127163 

All contributions are tax deductible as allowable by  law. 
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